E. A. BRININSTOOL BOX 1072, STATION C LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA

Dec. 28, 1928.

Dear Mr. Campbell:-

Replying to yours of the 22d regarding the Sitting Bull ptiture of the chief addressing a council at Fort Yates, would state that it is a copyrighted photo by Dave Barry of Superior, Wis., and you would have to get his permission to use it in a book. Barry is very "touchy". I don't know if he will give you permission as he is a regular old fire-eater.

I took the photo down today to have it copied and will send you the print and it will then be up to you for the rest. I don't think he has even got this picture himself now, as a lot of his plates got broken years ago. I never saw it before. It has his name on the back. I think all my other photos of S.B. are the ones he took--one is a very large 10x12 full length. There is a good one of Bill Cody and the chief together in one of Cody's books. If you haven't this one --full length of both--I can have it copied for you at the same price.

Sincerely yours,

Will get the print about Monday and

send on.